
Launch of Revamped TEC Website on 14-07-2021 
 
 
The revamped and redeveloped website of Telecom Engineering Centre was 
formally launched by Member (Services) Shri B.K. Jog on 14-07-2021. In the 
revamped website, all TEC documents including all Standards, Test Procedures, 
Technical Reports, Study Papers, etc. are easily searchable and freely downloadable. 
Earlier most of them were priced documents available in physical form. Also, since 
all TEC documents are prepared with industry consultations, so now stakeholders 
can submit comments on open consultations through the website itself. In addition, 
the website has been successfully security audited by CERT-IN empanelled auditor 
and complies to Government website guidelines (GIGW). The website is fully 
responsive and has a contemporary layout. A chatbot has also been provided. 
Member (Services) also awarded appreciation letters to Shri Shashi Mohan DDG (IT), 
Shri Avinash Agarwal Director (IT) and Smt. Shona Grover AD (IT) for their efforts in 
revamping the website. 

 
 
      Photographs of the launch of revamped website by Sh. Bharat Kumar Jog, 

Member(S), Digital Communications Commission, are attached below. 
 














